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1st March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re:  Year 2 Local Area Trip – Thursday 17th March 2022 
 
Next Thursday, the year 2 classes will be going out of school to explore the local 
area. In addition to observing local streets and businesses, they will also be visiting 
West Harrow Park. 
 
This trip is part of their Humanities unit to learn more about the geography of London 
and surrounding areas.  Going to the station and parts of the neighbourhood will 
enable them to observe and record some physical features of their local area. 
 
We will be going on Thursday, 17th March 2022, subject to weather being good.  
Children will be walking and we will follow strict COVID guidelines such as use of 
hand sanitizers, first aid kits etc. 
 
We will be leaving school after lunch, at 1.30pm and will be back by 2.30pm.   
Children can bring a water bottle with them. 
 
Parent volunteers will be needed for the trip. Please complete the consent slip if you 
are able to help.   
 
Please complete the consent slip below and return it to your class teacher by 
Monday 7th March. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Shah, Miss Morgan & Miss Nwokeji 
(Year 2 team) 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Return to your Child’s Class Teacher by Monday 7th March 
 

Year 2 – Local Area Trip 
 
Child’s Name:  ………………………………….  Class: ………………………… 
 
   I give permission for my above child to attend the trip to our local area on  

Thursday 17th March. 

        I am able to volunteer on the day for the trip.  

 

Signed: ……………………………..(Parent/Carer) Date: …………………………. 
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